
West Boylston Insurance Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
April 27, 2011 

 
Meeting called to order by Marcia Cairns, chair at 3:33PM 

 

Members present: Jack McCormick, Shirley Keddy, Barbara Deschenes, Patricia Fanning, Cande Kristoff, 

& Marcia Cairns 

 

A motion was made by Cande Kristoff and seconded by Barbara Deschenes to accept the minutes of 

March 21, 2011 meeting.  All in favor minutes accepted. 

 

A discussion followed on the possibility of raising co pays for doctor’s visits to $20.00 in order to save 

money on rate increases for the Town.   It was decided to contact Ken Lombardi at EB Foran, and get 

actual numbers before a vote is taken on this matter.  Marcia will contact Ken and ask for the numbers 

before our next meeting, as well as numbers on a 3 tiered plan, and what is going on with the legislation 

concerning health insurance for Municipalities. 

 

The next meeting is set for Tuesday, May 3rd. 


